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Welcome to the Christian Credit Union Bible Bingo 

Challenge! We’re excited to support your child’s 

journey in learning and memorizing Bible verses. 

Here’s how it works:  

1. Receive Your Bingo Card:  

• Each student will receive a Bingo card 

specific to their school year (colour-coded). 

Please write the school's name, student 

name, and grade on the card. Once the 

Bingo card has been completed, the school 

volunteer, parent or guardian will sign off in 

the space provided.  One card per child per 

school year. 

2. Memorize the Verses:  

• The Bible verses are listed on the back of 

the Bingo card. Your child’s goal is to 

memorize each verse over the duration of 

the school year from September to May. 

3. Mark the Verses:  

• As your child memorizes each verse, place a 

sticker on the corresponding number 

(verse) on their Bingo card. Make sure your 

child can recite the verse from memory 

before placing the sticker.  

4. Complete the Card:  

• Once your child has filled the entire card, 

they have completed their Bingo card. This 

challenge runs from the beginning of school 

until May 30.  

5. Get Verification:  

• When the card is complete, have a parent, 

guardian, or school volunteer sign off on 

the card to confirm that your child has 

successfully memorized the verses. Once 

verified, return the completed Bingo card to 

your school’s Youth Banking volunteer or 

bring it to your closest branch to the 

Member Service Representative.   

 

6. Celebrate and Enjoy!  

• We will celebrate your child’s hard work 

and dedication with a special cash bonus 

that will be paid out at the end of the 

month of the card completion. The 

participating school with the highest 

percentage of completed cards will receive 

a reward in early June!  

Important Notes:  

• Free Space: The center space on the card is 

a “FREE SPACE” and does not require 

memorization.  

• Rewards: Rewards will be credited to the 

student’s CCU bank account once the 

completed Bingo card is verified and 

returned to the school volunteer or 

Christian Credit Union.  

• One card per child per school year 

• No bonuses will be matched to the schools 

• Support: If you have questions, please 

reach out to memberservice@christiancu.ca  

 

We hope this challenge inspires a love for God’s 

Word and provides a fun way to grow in faith.        

All the best, and happy memorizing!  
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